
From: Nina King
To: Johnson, Cavalier; Lewis, Chantia; Rainey, Khalif; Spiker, Scott; Hamilton, Ashanti; Dodd, Nikiya; Lee, Chris;

Perez, Jose; Borkowski, Mark; Mayor Tom Barrett; Coggs, Milele; Murphy, Michael (Alderman); Kovac, Nik;
Donovan, Robert; Bauman, Robert; Stamper II, Russell; Zielinski, Tony

Subject: Strauss Slaughterhouse - please reconsider
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 9:00:30 AM

Hello,

Please reconsider allowing Strauss Slaughterhouse to open its doors in the middle of
the great city of Milwaukee.

Milwaukee needs to follow Wisconsin’s motto, “Forward”. Bringing a slaughterhouse
to the city of Milwaukee is “Backward”. 

Allowing a slaughterhouse, a barbaric place of suffering and death to operate in a
neighborhood that is already suffering will only create more suffering in that
community.

This is a social justice issue. 
A slaughterhouse is a dangerous place for those who work in it and for those who
live near it. It is hell for the animals and for our environment.

Milwaukee should be working on moving the city forward by encouraging and
welcoming new ideas and solutions that benefit all. How about bringing “Green
Jobs” to the city of Milwaukee? Struggling communities, especially, deserve and need
good jobs that pay fair wages and that help communities thrive, not harm them.

Please put people over profit and do not allow Strauss Slaughterhouse to exploit the
central city of Milwaukee.

Thanks,
-- 
Nina Salazar
General Manager 
Celesta
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